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Address: 808 South 500 East
Funding Amount/Source: 
$355,000/Capital Improvement Program
Current Phase: Construction
Anticipated Start Date: December 2019
Anticipated Completion Date: Spring 2020
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Artesian Well Park, located at 500 E 800 S, will 
be undergoing construction to improve access 
to water collection at the Artesian Well, increase 
visibility and seating within the park, and improve 
permeability of surfacing beneath trees. 

This project was inspired by neighborhood 
residents who saw the potential to enhance 
the park as a community gathering space. The 
construction will start in December of 2019 and 
finish in the springtime. 

The well water will not be available to the public 
during construction. However, Liberty Park also 
has an artesian well where water can be collected 
in the meantime, which is located in the south east 
corner of the park (near 700 E and 1300 S)
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